
From: Veldran, Katherine
To: Soura, ChristianChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov
CC: Pitts, TedTedPitts@gov.sc.gov

Baker, JoshJoshBaker@gov.sc.gov
Date: 5/28/2013 9:35:06 AM

Subject: Fw: Today--USC Beaufort funding background
Attachments: Davis Analysis.SC House HE Subcommittee Proposed Funding per Resident FTE FY 

2014.pdf

 

From: MCGEE, LYNN [mailto:LMCGEE@mailbox.sc.edu] 

Sent: Tuesday, May 28, 2013 07:57 AM

To: Veldran, Katherine 

Subject: Today--USC Beaufort funding background 

 

Katherine,
 
Iâ€™ll be in Columbia this afternoon and am glad to answer questions about the University of South Carolina Beaufort 
funding request.
 
Currently, both the House and Senate versions of the budget include a $1.2 M increase for USCB. 
 
This increase simply brings USCB up to the level of the next lowest funded public institution in the stateâ€”on a per 
South Carolina resident served basis (Senator Davis exhibit attached).  This â€œlevel playing fieldâ€ action is a pre-
requisite for accountability based funding in South Carolina.
 
Thank you,
Lynn
Cell: 843.694.1784
 
Lynn W. McGee, Ph.D.
Vice Chancellor for Advancement
     

 
 
Hilton Head Gateway campus, Bluffton
Historic Beaufort campus, Beaufort
USCB.edu
 
lmcgee@uscb.edu
843.208.8345
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